
MINUTES OF THE ACADEMIC DEANS COUNCIL 

Feburary 12, 1974 

Present: Vice-President E. Edgar, Deans J. Scriven, L. Rand, 
N. 	 Paraska (represented by D. Hille), R. Miller, B. Yozwiak , 
D. 	 Byo, A. Moore and M.J. Charignon 

Guest: Dr. W. Swan 

1. 	Miautes of the previous meeting were approved as written. 

2. 	The 1975 academic calendar was approved. 

3. 	It was again announced that any requirements for office space . 
iJJ __Q9niY.l;1ct.!i.c;m_wittl_ aJ.esearch .pro; ect must be indicated in the 
project proposal at the time it is submitted. 

1+. 	 Dean J. Scriven reported that no mechanical problems would. 
prevent concurrent registration for summer and fall. 

5. 	Dean J. Scriven was reQuested to investi2ate any mechanical 
problem which might prevent registration for fall or summer 
op both fall and summer simultaneously. 

6~ 	 Dean A. Moore moved that the advisor's signature be eliminated 
on all registrations up to and including 17 quarter hours, as 
well as on add-drop cards provided that the student had com­
pleted at least 36 quarter hours and that a statement relegating 
the responsibility of proper course choices to the student . 
Seconded by Charignon and Miller. The motion failed. 

7 . 	 Dean A. Moore, seconded by Dean R. Miller,made a motion to 
change procedure so that students register alphabetically on 
a rotational basis regardless of their completed quarter hours. 
Action was deferred to a subsequent meeting. 

S. 	 Dean J. Scriven moved that the Academic Deans submit evidence 
to the Academic Vice-President that fall 1974 schedules take 
into consideration the mature adult student prior to submitting 
the schedules to the registrar's office; seconded by R. Miller. 
The motion was tabled. 

\. 


